
March, 2017 

Important Dates 

 

 

March 1—Parent 
Meeting 

 

March 13-17—Closed 
for Spring Break 

 

March 23—Class/
School Photos 

 

March 29—Fry’s Fun 
Farm 

 

April 8—Garage Sale 

Fry’s Fun Farm  

is Coming!! 

Baby goats, bunnies, sheep,  

piggies and more 

will be here on March 29 

about 9:30—10:30. 

If your child doesn’t usually come 

on this day, 

You are welcome to come at 9:30! 

   

It’s time to clean out those  garages,  

closets and  cabinets! 

Our Garage Sale Fundraiser is 

April  8  7:30am—12pm 

You may bring your donated items  

between  April 3-6 

This is our other BIG fundraiser for the year and  all parents 

are expected to sign up to volunteer!!!    We’ll have volunteer 

tasks that can be done on your own time,  done during school 

hours, and done on the actual sale date.   For example, we 

need  folks to update signs, folks to put up and take down 

signs, folks to make publicity contacts, folks to price items, 

folks to set up and  folks to take down, folks to sell items, folks 

to speak Spanish during the sale and folks who can help us 

get rid of the leftovers.  Can you see why we need  

EVERYONE to pitch in?   

Please come on March  1  

to the   Parent Committee meeting  

at 9:15  

to   learn more and watch for sign up sheets! 



March 2017 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 
Chapel, 

Parent 
Meeting 

2 3 4 

5 6 7 

Chapel 

8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 

Chapel 

Pizza 

23 

Class 
Photos 

24 25 

26 27 28 

Chapel 

29 

Fry’s 
Fun 

Farm 

30 31  

Spring Break !!!! 



Happy Birthday! 
March 1—Sonya 
March 28—Aria 

 

Chapel stories for 

March  

include lost sheep,  

a farmer who sows 

seeds,  

the Prodigal Son, 

and a Wise man. 

 CUMP’s Tax Identification  

Number is  

741819338.   

Please  make any requests 
for tax statements by  

April 8. 

Thank You! 

To everyone who registered their  

Children for summer and fall!   

To everyone who worked so hard 

on our Sock Hop! 

Class/School Photos on March 23 
 

We will take a picture of each class and we will take 
a picture of the whole school!   

Children who do not usually attend on that day may 
come for the photo session if accompanied by an adult.   

Please be here by 9:15 or you may be too late to be in your 
class photo!   


